
Triggs Charity (Val Barrett / Gillian Morland) 
 
 
Herewith the latest report from Trigg Charity for 2019/2020 
 
The Grants Application Meeting was held on 7th November,2019 
The Secretary reported that the income from the last financial year to 31st March, 2019 was 
£5,415.65.  Following the example of not granting more than income and taking off the 
grants awarded during the period up to 31st March, the balance available was £3,615.65 
 
The Trust demands a moiety between the Melbourn and Meldreth schools and the other 
schools in the area, hence the allocation of funds are even between the aforementioned 
schools. 
Applications were received from some, but not all the eligible schools. 
 
Those receiving the awards were: 
Melbourn Village College 
Melbourn Primary School 
Hauxton Primary School  
Harston Primary School  
Barrington Primary School  
Thriplow Primary School  
 
The next Grants Application Meeting is due to take place on 12th November, 2020 
 
Kind regards 
Val Barrett 
 
             
 
 
Report for 2020/21 
 

As Treasurer and Secretary for the Trigg Trust I can report that the last financial year 
from April 2020 to March 2021 has seen the fund grow by the modest interest the 
capital attracts each year.  We have unfortunately been able to offer grants during 
that period as some of our Trustees are not on line so were unable to zoom or 
skype, which was required due to covid. 
 
However, it is hoped to resume normal business as soon as face to face meetings 
are allowed and Trustees are comfortable to meet in person again. 
 
Meanwhile the local schools who can benefit from the Trust will be kept informed 
when it is possible to consider grants again. 
 
Gillian Morland 
On behalf of the Trigg Trust 
 


